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P E N N  S T A T E  E X T E N S I O N  

WATERSHED 
STEWARD PROGRAM 

Monday, January 23 | 6:30pm 
Lincoln Community Room  
FREE, No Registration required. 

 
Join Amber Stilwell from Penn 
State Extension to hear about the 
Master Watershed Steward 
Program in Erie, Crawford, and 
Warren Counties. The newly 

launched program provides extensive training in watershed 
management to volunteers who, in turn, help strengthen local 
capacity for protection of watersheds, streams, and rivers by 
educating and empowering communities. The next training begins 
in March of 2023. Join us to learn more about the projects the 
MWS program is working on, and find out how you can join the 
team! 
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